TELEPHONE (505)623-5070
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0.

Box 2055 ) Telephone (505)623-3131FAX ¢ Roswell, New Mexico 88201

August 26, 2002

0il Conservation Division
1301 W Grand
Artesia, NM 88210

Attn: Van Barton Re: Hunker Com #1
K-35-218-27E
2PT 30-015-2208¢

Dear Van:

In response to your letter dated August 17 regarding a packer
leakage test on the above well, I am enclosing a diagram of
the mechanics. This well is a cual producer fram the

Morrow and Wolfcamp . The Morrow has been plugaged off

since 1978. This completion was approved by the OCD,

The well flows fram the perforations thru the packer out

to crossover into the casing. It then flows out casing

to surface.

If this test is required, a workover would have to be performed.
Please advise,

Sincerely,

Carroll Bellah
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